
 

GLS/C/893-24                                                    CIRCULAR                                            02 October 2024 
                                                              ‘WOO-HOO’-Field Trip- Grade 2 

 
Dear parents, 
 
We are excited to inform you that a field trip to 'WOO-HOO' has been organized for students of Grade 2 
on October 23rd/ 24th, 2024. 
 
'WOO-HOO' is a children's edutainment museum located in Al Quoz. During this trip, students will have 
the opportunity to explore the museum's interactive learning stations in small groups, guided by a WOO-
HOO representative. They will participate in hands-on activities connected to various subjects they have 
been studying such as enquiry, music and art. This is a unique learning experience, and we highly 
encourage all Grade 2 students to make the most of this opportunity. 
 
Details of the Trip: 
 

Date: 23rd/ 24th October The exact date and detailed information about the trip will be shared by the class 
teacher, as the date approaches. 
Venue: Woo – Hoo edutainment museum, Al Quoz. 

Cost:  AED 110/- 

 
On the day of the trip, we kindly request that you ensure your child brings the following items: 

• A water bottle to stay hydrated, nutritious snacks and a rough notebook.  

• Students must wear their PE uniform and carry their school Id cards with them.  
 

Please note that the last date for payment is 20th October 2024. 

Regrettably, due to operational constraints, we will not be able to accept any payments after this deadline. 

Should you be unable to make the online payment by this time, kindly inform the class teacher by 19th 

October, 2024. 
 

We are excitedly anticipating a large number of students joining us for this exciting and educational field 
trip.  
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation! 
 
Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 
 

 



The steps for the payment pathway for ‘WOO-HOO’-Field Trip - Grade 2 

How to register & pay for an activity online? 

 
Step 1: Log in to GEMS Parent Portal with parent login credentials (Click here to log in). 
 
Step 2: Click Enroll in Activities under Quick Links or click on the Activities tab on the left 
Navigation menu 

 

 
Step 3: To register your ward, select the ‘WOO-HOO’-Field Trip - Grade-2 

 
Step 4: Select ‘Request to Enroll’ 
 
Step 5: Click ‘Send Request” 
 

 Step 6 To make a payment, click Fee and Payments -> Fee Payment on the left menu. 

The Fee Payment page is displayed. Click the Activity Fee tab. Observe the Net Payable 

amount that is displayed. Click Proceed to Pay. 

 
 

 

https://connect.gemseducation.com/

